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August 7, 2020
 
TO:      GRADUATE and PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS
CC:       CAMPUS DEANS and VICE CHANCELLORS

ASSISTANT DEANS
GRADUATE DEPARTMENT AND GROUP CHAIRS
GRADUATE PROGRAM ADVISORS 
MSOs
GRADUATE COORDINATORS

FR:       JAMES ANTONY, Dean of The Graduate Division
 
SUBJ:   Important updates to the Return to Learn and HDH websites
 
 
Dear Colleagues,
 
Earlier today, important updates addressing COVID-19 testing and screening for all students
was posted on the main Return to Learn website. You can find this updated information here:
https://returntolearn.ucsd.edu/return-to-campus/testing-and-screening/index.html
 

Also, Housing, Dining, and Hospitality has just updated its Frequently Asked Questions
(https://hdhhome.ucsd.edu/hdh-covid-19-faq.html#Graduate-and-Family-Housing-Res)
resource, which now contains more detailed information about moving in, COVID testing, and
other important issues pertaining to graduate and professional students who are living on
campus.
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